

COMMITTEE MEETING – 13 June 2017 at 6.30pm in Club Rooms

Present: Derek, Nick, Sheila, Brett, Chris, Jilly, Cees, Gregg and Judy.

Apologies: Andy, Wayne, Gary.

Minutes of Previous Meeting: Passed Derek and Nick.

Matters Arising: None.

Correspondence: None.

Commodore's Report: See attached. Passed Derek and Brett.

- Letter to be sent to Thera van Poppel thanking her for work done on new accounts system.
- Judy has produced race calendar and club activities can now be added.

Vice Commodore's Report: N/A.

Financial Report: See attached. Passed Nick and Cees. Creditor payments passed Derek and Brett.

Membership & Social:

- Discussed an Omata wine tasting event in early summer, date to be advised.

Racing Report: See attached.

- VHF Aerial ready to be installed.

Bar & Kitchen:

- Brett to visit new owners of the Road Runner.

Publicity:

- Website has been updated and the calendar there will always be up to date with events happening in the Club.
- Email can now be sent out with results of racing by race officer.

House:

- Working Bee 1 July 2017.
- Still have to get price from Total regarding Dock.

Cruising:

- BBQ cruise was great success.
- Bad weather spoiled long week-end cruise although some people went out and had a good time.


Dinghy Sailing: N/A.

General Business:

- Request for venue hire for wedding on Saturday 2.12.17. Emailed committee for their thoughts.

Date of Next Meeting: 18 July 2017

Meeting Closed: 8pm

 27/6/17

